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Blue Mountain Resorts LP 
190 Gord Canning Drive, Blue Mountains, Ontario L9Y 3Z2 
Phone: (705) 445-0231 | Toll Free: (877) 445-0231 | Fax (705) 444-1751 
Web: www.bluemountain.ca | Email: mail@bluemountain.ca 

December 28th, 2022 

The Town Of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill St 
Thornbury, ON 
N0H2P0 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please accept this letter as application to have the private lands which is a parking lot located at 190 Gord 
Canning Drive in The Town of Blue Mountains to municipal by law number 2022-49. 

This parking lot is a staff parking lot for employees of Blue Mountain Resort. We have implemented a parking 
pass system for our staff members in this parking lot. There is an ongoing issue in this lot with our guests 
parking in this lot and there not being spaces available for our staff members. 

There is signage at the entrance to this lot referencing that the space is for staff only and we will erect no 
parking signage in visible locations throughout the lot. 

It is our plan that our Security team, who is authorized by The Town Of Blue Mountains to issue enforcement 
notices, will conduct the enforcement in this lot. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Dillon Fremlin 
Director – Emergency Services 
Blue Mountain Resorts LP 
(705) 445-0231 Ext 52910 
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